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I'm writing in support of this bill. The increase of the tax is about the same as a cup of 

coffee. It is vital that this bill is passed. Oregon's wildlife and it's habitat is in 

desperate need of protections. Our wildlife and wild lands are a big part of the state's 

revenue from visitors. People travel from all over the country/world to visit the wild 

areas. This bill will also provide an investment for future generations.  

Again, please vote for the passing of HB 2977. Our future depends on it.  


